






From: Matthew M. Fillebrown
To: Charles E. Sepers; Zak N. Buruin; Steve Kihl; Gary Lewis
Cc: Megan A. Ehlert
Subject: RE: Prohibited Dangerous Animal Ghost
Date: Tuesday, May 30, 2023 9:31:04 AM
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As of last week Ghost was never claimed by either owner.  FVHA will now treat Ghost as their
property and paperwork will go with him. They will notify me of his final destination…if any.
 
Matt
 

From: Charles E. Sepers <Charles.Sepers@appleton.org> 
Sent: Monday, May 15, 2023 9:36 AM
To: Zak N. Buruin <Zak.Buruin@appleton.org>; Matthew M. Fillebrown
<Matthew.Fillebrown@Appleton.org>; Steve Kihl <Steve.Kihl@Appleton.org>; Gary Lewis
<Gary.Lewis@Appleton.org>
Cc: Megan A. Ehlert <Megan.Ehlert@appleton.org>
Subject: RE: Prohibited Dangerous Animal Ghost
 
Matt,
 
Just to follow up with this one, I had reached out to IT to audit any attempts made to contact
“chuck.stertz@appleton.org” and to create a “chuck.stertz@appleton.org” alias associated with my
account of the same syntax.
 
With that being said, there have been no protest attempts made on behalf of Ghost re: the
prohibited animal designation.
 
Thanks,
Chuck
 
Charles E Sepers, Jr, PhD, MPH
Health Officer | Director
Appleton Health Department
100 N Appleton Street
Appleton, WI 54911
Direct: 920- 832-6433
Main:  920- 832-6429
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